
     Memorandum 

U.S. Department 
Of  Transportation 
 
National Highway 
Traffic Safety 
Administration        
 

TO: PE21-020 Public File 
 
DATE: October 22, 2021 

 
RE: Response to Information Request  
 
 
The manufacturer’s partial response to the Office of Defect Investigation (ODI)’s Information Request 
for this investigation has been received and is being reviewed.  The company has requested 
confidential business information (CBI) treatment for the entirety of the information request 
submission. While ODI’s investigation is ongoing, we recommend that you periodically review this 
investigation file for additional documents and updates.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_Steven Posada_______   _Gregory Magno________                
Employee Signature     Supervisor Signature 
   


